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Hi all for the month March the Transportation Department added two new 
bus drivers, they were updated with CPR and first aid certification. Welcome 
Crystal Upham and Laura Trombley. 

The shop has almost completed 50 work orders, we have 3 propane buses 
that the fuel pump need to be installed; this is a 1 week process per each bus. the 
shop has started there spring cleaning, like painting and reorganizing whenever 
they can, so were asking any departments that has a school vehicle please turn in 
your bi-weekly walk arounds so our shop can keep your school vehicles safe. Two 
weeks ago Cut Bank Auto has started repairing the vehicles that have hail damage 
that occurred in July 2022.  

        For March the transportation trips personal said we have had 51 trips that 
have went out both sports and college visits. Being spring is coming up, we will 
start having a lot of field trips. Just a reminder: kids that are on the removal list 
will not be allowed on sports/field trips buses.  

  The behavior personal has informed me that we had 31 write ups and 10 
removals. Most of the write ups have been kindergarten to fourth grade and most 
of the write ups are for fighting. We could really use bus riders to help with the 
kids while riding the buses.   

  

        


